Area Chairperson Report
April 2, 2016

My report of Area Chairperson activities in 2015 includes chairing the 2015 Spring and Fall AWSC
and Assemblies, attended NYNAC 2015, arranging a meeting place for the next AWSC (with help
from our Immediate Past Delegate, Ruth), and writing ten articles for Northern HiLights. My
participation on the finance, web, expanding the AWSC vision, and members in need of support
committees has been smooth and interesting. I'm looking forward to the coming year of activity in
NYN.



